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BY COURIER 
 
 
April 12, 2011 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE:   REGIONAL PLANNING FOR ELECTRICITY INFRASTRUCTURE 
 EB-2011-0043 
              
 
Please accept this letter as a request to attend the Board’s stakeholder meeting related 
to Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure. 
 
We wish to register two participants: 
Tim Lavoie, Regional Manager, Algoma Power Inc.; and 
Doug Bradbury, Director Regulatory Affairs, Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
 
There is no request for cost eligibility. An electronic copy of this letter has been 
submitted via the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed by 
 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 


